
From: Jane Dieckman
To: Gordon Ahalt; Evan Maxim
Cc: Lori
Subject: Petition
Date: Sunday, July 19, 2020 1:47:06 PM

We are not able to copy and sign the petition below as we are at our cabin without
access to a printer. We do though wish to add our names to the petition. 
Thank you,

jane dieckman & Lori Hanson
9208 SE 57th St.
MI
(206) 200-4912 (jane) 

July 11, 2020
 
Regarding Project No.:  CA015-001 & Var18-002
Location 5637 East Mercer Way, Mercer Island, WA 98040
Applicant/Owner: MI Treehouse, LLC (c/o Bill Summers)
Request: City approval of a SEPA Designation of Non-Significance
 
The flowing undersigned parties are opposed to the approval of a SEPA
Designation of Non-Significance as requested by the Applicant. The undersigned
parties believe development of this property will have a negative impact on the
safety, health, and welfare of the adjoining properties and properties located
downstream from the development site all the way to the shoreline of Lake
Washington. The development site is an active Category III Wetland with two Type
II Watercourses.
 
Please sign below and print your name and address:
 
 

mailto:jdieck@comcast.net
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